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HKTB Welcomes the Government’s Announcement for Removing Amber Code 

Which Marks the Opening of the Tourism Doors of Hong Kong 
 

 Dr Pang Yiu-kai, Chairman of Hong Kong Tourism Board (HKTB), expressed warm 

welcomes towards the Government’s announcement today (13 December) of removing the amber 

code for inbound visitors starting from tomorrow (14 December), “The new arrangements marks 

the opening of the tourism doors of Hong Kong. Upon fulfilling the vaccination and COVID-19 

test requirements, visitors can now enjoy Hong Kong’s full range of diverse and exciting 

experiences, including our culinary offerings. We expect that the new measures will stimulate 

travellers interests in visiting Hong Kong.” 

 

 Dr Pang continued, “HKTB is working tirelessly and will soon roll out large-scale 

promotional campaigns to demonstrate Hong Kong’s eagerness in welcoming back visitors. We 

will also actively attract visitors to Hong Kong. Details will be announced soon.” 
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